
12/13/2017 Thank you

Subject: Thank you

Date: 12/13/2017 3:40:25 PM 
Eastern Standard Time From:

lcruzrnh@gmail.com
To: fhmartinministry@aol.com

December 13, 2017

Dear: F&H Martin Ministry International

CC: Rev. Dr. Hyacinth C. Martin and Mr. Frederick Martin

I would like to thank your wonderful ministry F&H Martin Ministry International for

    your generous contribution for Noah and Abigail’s education expense,

your thoughtfulness has touched our hearts in a way we can’t explain.

Our hearts are full of joy and gratitude, my family and I will always be 

grateful with you. Thank you for thinking of Noah and Abigail and 

believing in them and their education.

We promise that we will use your contribution properly; half will go towards their NY529 College 

fund account, and the other will cover school expenses.

Thank you once again for your kindness and generosity; words are not enough to express 

our appreciation. May God Bless you always and have wonderful Holidays.

Yours Truly,
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